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June 30, 2018 
 

EMERALD ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

EPA’S HAZARDOUS WASTE ELECTRONIC MANIFEST ESTABLISHMENT ACT. 
 
 
 
In order to comply with the Environmental Protection Agency’s Hazardous Waste Electronic 
Manifest Establishment Act, which is expected to be fully implemented on June 30, 2018, 
Emerald Transformer will initially be submitting PDF (scanned images) copies of manifests 
to EPA electronically. The new five-page copy manifest will phase out the six-page manifest. 
Emerald Transformer Customers will still sign Uniform Hazardous Waste Manifests as they 
currently do. Customers will need to be aware which States are still requiring generators to 
submit their generator copies of manifests. Emerald Transformer will complete the 
transmittal of the manifests to EPA. Fees for this service will be determined at a later date. 
Emerald Transformer intends to move to the Hybrid (paper/electronic) option of submittal. 
When this takes place, customers will be notified accordingly. Emerald Transformer’s 
ultimate goal is to comply with as little disruption to service as possible. Please contact your 
local Emerald Transformer location or Sales Representative if additional information is 
required at this time.  

 

 

 


